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From: mary hannon
To: Zoning Inquiries
Cc: Audrey Fesik
Subject: P&Z # 25-17000005 Bahama Beach Club Pompano LLC
Date: Saturday, July 5, 2025 9:30:45 PM

Attention Zoning Board:

I am objecting to the Special Exception request made by Bahama Beach Club 
Pompano LLC, for property at 3211 SE 6 St. I am against a zoning code change in 
order for the property to be utilized for a motel or hotel. I own a single family home 
and feel that permitting a hotel will change the elements, appeal, and increase safety 
concerns for local residents like myself. It would also lower the value, quality of life,  
and uniqueness of living in this quiet little neighborhood.

Please do not approve this request.

Thank you,

Mary E Hannon
612 S Riverside Dr
Pompano Beach, FL 33062
maryhannon@att.net
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